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MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING 

BETWEEN 

AFGHANISTAN ENGINEERS ASSOCIATION (AEA) 

AND 

Rain Construction Material Testing Laboratory  

 
Ref No. AEA-RCM MoU/8-02-19       
    

PARTY A: AFGHANISTAN ENGINEERS ASSOCIATION (AEA) 
PARTY B: RCM LAB(Rain Construction Material Testing Laboratory)  

  
 
This memorandum of understanding is signed between Afghanistan Engineers Association (AEA) hereinafter called 
“PARTY A” and RCM LAB hereinafter called “PARTY B) and is effective is of the signing date. The terms and 
conditions that PARTY A and PARTY B agree and which bind them for the obligation to its contents are as follows: 

1) The Memorandum of Understanding is hereinafter called “MoU”. 
2) The MoU is valid till December 31, 2020. 
3) The leading party is defined as below; 

 In cases, the role of Party A is outstanding, Party A will take the lead. 

 In cases, the role of Party B is outstanding, Party B will take the lead. 
 

4) Party A as a non-profit and non-governmental organization is bound to provide required support in terms 
of engineering human resources, engineering services, and capacity building and development trainings. 

5) Party B as a business entity is bound to provide the required facilities and equipment for Party A so that 
Party A could use them for the implementation of relevant theoretical and practical training and other 
engineering services. 

6) Particularly, the materials required for the testing is going to be provided by Party B. 
7) In cases, trainings are supposed to be held by RCM LAB and based on this MoU, the provision of training 

materials and trainers are the sole responsibility of Party B. 
 
On Behalf of Party A 
 Attention: Eng. Aminullah Habiby/CEO 

E-mail: AEA.afghanistan@gmail.com 
Phone: 0093 700056692  
 

 
Signature and Stamp 

 
 
On Behalf of Party B 

Eng. Whidullah Saleh/CEO 
Email:rcmlab@yahoo.com 
Phone: 0093(0)202560712 & 0093 786660737 

 

Signature and Stamp 
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